
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 21st JUNE 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RC 96.9%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.2%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 96.9% 

4B 96.6% 

RM 95.7% 

6W 95.3% 

4CM 95.1% 

3P 94.4% 

5M 94.2% 

2J 94.1% 

1A 93.5% 

3D 92.7% 

1B 92.3% 

2B 92.1% 

5G 92.5% 

6S 92.1% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
Staff Vs Parents Football 

Match                                                                 

If we have any parents interested in taking part in 
a Staff Vs Parents football match to celebrate the 
Euro’s this year. We will organise it to take place 

after school near to the Sports Days. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Thursday 20th June  - Year 2 Trip to Scarborough 

Friday 28th June 9.00am – 2J Class Assembly 

Wednesday 3rd July – Whole School Transition Day 

Friday 5th July 9.00am – 1B Class Assebly 

Saturday 6th July 12.00 noon – 3.00pm  - Heaton Gala  

9th & 10th July tbc – Year 5 & 6 Production of the Jungle Book 

Friday 12th July 9.00am – Reception Class Assembly 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Trip to Scarborough        

 

              On Thursday 20th June Year 2 will be going 

on their trip to Scarborough for the day. They will 

need a towel and change of clothes as they will 

paddle in shallow water but they do end up wet! 

They will spend time hunting in the rock pools, 

playing games on the beach, picnic lunch and take 

in the scenery. It is a very enjoyable trip and 

children love it every year. Payments please to be 

made via ParentPay. The trip is subsidised due to 

the significant cost of the coach therefore Parent 

support is vital. Thankyou. 

          
SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!  

Moazzam Asghar in 4B for Amazing Maths work!!  

WELL DONE!!   

 

 

Transition Day 
Wednesday 3rd July                        

on Wednesday the 3rd July most of out Year 6 
children head off to Secondary school for the day. 

This offers an opportunity for the school to hold its 
transition day where the children move up to their 

new class teachers and spend time getting to 
know the classroom environment, teacher and 

expectations for the year ahead. We will publish 
the list of teachers taking each class next week 
and look forward to watching the children take 

their next step in their educational journey! 

 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

